
Marcus Stern


From: Marcus Stern


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 1:20 PM


To: <christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov>


Subject: media inquiry


Christopher,


I’m a journalist who works with weather.com, the digital platform of The Weather Channel. I’m curious if there has


been any political or social media blowback against the National Weather Service over the Dorian Kerfuffle. I know it’s


a sensitive subject and am happy to talk on deep background about it.


Marc


Marcus Stern


202-257-9483
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